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Miriam Vincent <miriam.vincent@nara.gov>

Unofficial certificates from New Mexico


Miriam Vincent <miriam.vincent@nara.gov> Mon, Dec 28, 2020 at 3:27 PM
To: kari.fresquez@state.nm.us, "Romero, Alicia, SOS" <Alicia.Romero2@state.nm.us>, "Vigil, Mandy, SOS"
<mandy.vigil@state.nm.us>
Cc: "legal, FedReg" <fedreg.legal@nara.gov>, John Simms <john.simms@nara.gov>, Waleska McLellan
<waleska.mclellan@nara.gov>, Jason Metrick <jason.metrick@nara.gov>

Sorry - the references to AZ in the body of the email should have been to NM.

Miriam

VM: 202.741.6024
GPO mobile: 202.276.3219 
NARA mobile: 202.695.9791

On Mon, Dec 28, 2020 at 3:24 PM Miriam Vincent <miriam.vincent@nara.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,


Just before Christmas, we received the AZ certificates from the Republican electors
who were not appointed by the Governor.  

I've attached a scan of what we received for your information.  


Because this did not come from the AZ Secretary of State's office, we will not be
adding the documents to the Electoral College website.



Miriam


Miriam Vincent
Staff Attorney, Legal Affairs and Policy Division
Office of the Federal Register
National Archives and Records Administration
VM: 202.741.6024
GPO mobile: 202.276.3219 
NARA mobile: 202.695.9791
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